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LOCATION:  Board of Education, 510 Peach Street, Wisconsin Rapids WI  

Conference Room A/B 
 
TIME:  Immediately following the Business Services Committee and Personnel Services  

 Committee meetings, but not before 6:15 p.m. 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Katie Bielski-Medina, Larry Davis, Sandra Hett, John Krings,  
 Anne Lee and Mary Rayome 
 
BOARD MEMBER ABSENT:  John Benbow, Jr. 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Craig Broeren, Brian Oswall, Kathi Stebbins-Hintz, Dan Weigand 
 
 
I. Call to Order 

 
Anne Lee called the meeting to order at 6:50 p.m. 

 
II. Public Comment 

 
There was no public comment. 
 

III. Actionable Items 
 

 There were no actionable items. 
 

IV. Updates 
 

A. Co-Curricular Clubs & Activities Update 
 

An updated Attachment A was shared with the Committee reflecting changes made by 
buildings after the mailing.  John Krings asked that Ice Fishing also be added for Lincoln 
High School.   
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B. Professional Development Report:  2017-18 

 
Kathi Stebbins-Hintz, Director of Curriculum and Instruction, presented a slide show 
reviewing the professional development activities available to staff during the 2017-18 
school year.  All opportunities were designed to meet the goals of the 2017-18 Profes-
sional Development and Strategic Plans. 
 

C. Department of Justice (DOJ) School Safety Grant Training Requirements 
 
Ms. Stebbins-Hintz explained that training in Trauma Sensitive Schools is required for 
all full-time staff because the District received phase I of the School Safety Grant.  
Administration decided all staff will receive a minimum of three hours of training in 
Trauma Sensitive Schools during the 2018-19 school year. 
 
Craig Broeren, Superintendent, shared that the application for phase II of the School 
Safety Grant has been submitted.  If the District receives phase II of the DOJ’s school 
safety grant, additional training will be required including Wisconsin DOJ Threat 
Assessment Team training for the District’s School Safety Intervention Team (SSIT), as 
well as sending 10 percent of our full time teachers and counselors to a DOJ-approved 
12-hour Adolescent Mental Health Training program.  The District is currently working 
with the Office of School Safety to make WRPS a training site for both of these 
requirements. 
 
Ms. Stebbins-Hintz invited Committee members to attend one of the three hour Trauma 
Sensitive School trainings, as well as join us for any or all of our professional day on 
October 1 which is devoted to behavior and mental health.   
 

V. Consent Agenda Items 
 

  There are no consent agenda items. 
 
VI. Future Agenda Items/Information Requests 

 
Agenda items are determined by the Committee Chair after consultation with appropriate 
administration depending upon other agenda items, presentation information, and agenda 
availability. 
 
• Federal Grants Update (October) 
• Board Policy on the Early College Credit and Start College Now Programs (October) 
• New Course Proposals – Explanation and Discussion (October) 
• Assessment Results & School/District Report Cards: 2017-18 (October) 
• Mead Elementary Charter School Report (November) 
• Teacher Supply Purchases (November) 

 
Anne Lee adjourned the meeting at 7:10 p.m. 
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